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GLOBAL 
CONNECTIONS
WORKSHOP ON CONNECTING CLASSES INTERNATIONALLY: 
Tuesday January 24, 3:30-5:00 pm, 245 POT 
The College of Arts & Sciences, Center for the Enhancement of Learning & Teaching, and Office of International Affairs announce a workshop on—and call for proposals for—curricular links between A&S classes and classes in other countries.  Technologies such as Facebook, Twitter, Skype, and Google Docs support many possibilities.

The Workshop will explore examples of such links and detail the technical and course design assistance available at UK to create them.  The Workshop will also discuss financial support, for example, for travel that brings UK faculty together with faculty in other countries to plan such links.

All A&S faculty are invited to attend this Workshop
Proposals for International Course links requiring financial support will be due to Debbie Burton (at Debbie.Burton@uky.edu) on April 1, 2012.  
For more information, contact Ted Schatzki at schatzki@uky.edu. 
